Help Wanted
The City of Arlington (pop. 419) is seeking to fill the full-time position of Superintendent of Public Works. Duties include water and wastewater system operations, maintaining streets and Parks, as well as equipment, building and grounds maintenance and repairs. Applicants must possess a valid Iowa Drivers License, Class B CDL preferred or the ability to obtain one. Applicants must be able to obtain the required Iowa DNR certifications for Water and Wastewater operations within a year. Basic equipment operation and maintenance experience preferred. Wage will be based upon qualifications. Benefits include: Group Health, Life and Vision insurance, vacation, and Ipers.  This position is subject to drug and alcohol testing. Applications and a complete job description is available at City Hall, 730 Main St., Arlington, IA, or you may access them on our website at www.arlingtonia.com or by calling 563-633-2345. Please submit applications by December 10, 2024.  The City of Arlington is an equal opportunity employer. 
